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NEWSLETTER 

Classes For Next Year 
On 4th July, your child will be spending the morning getting to know their new class teacher. You will 
receive a letter towards the end of the previous week to let you know which class your child will be 
in. As some of the teachers are moving year group next year, we thought it would be useful for you 
to have an overview of who will be where: 
Infants 
Reception  Mrs Whittingham (Ladybirds)  Mrs Clennell/Mrs Tanner (Bees) 
Year 1  Mrs Jones (Cats)    Mrs Wildsmith/Mrs Ruddle (Dolphins) 
Year 2  Mrs Branch (Owls)   Mrs Sharpe/Mrs Wright (Tigers) 
Juniors 
Year 3  Mrs Fox (3RF)    Mrs Cochrane (3C) 
Year 4  Mrs Halliday (4H)    Mrs Fasey (4F) 
Year 5  Mrs Goozee (5G)    Miss Garner (5HG) 
Year 6  Mrs Hilton (6H)    Mrs Harrison (6MH) 

Safeguarding 
Please could we remind you that whenever you come into school, you need to speak to a member of 
staff and sign in. This is both a health and safety (so we know who is on the premises for fire  
evacuation) and a safeguarding issue, (we need to know the adults who are in school). Even if you 
are only looking in lost property, or nipping to see the class teacher, it is vital that we know you’re 
here. Also, if you are waiting in the entrance hall for an appointment, although we  
understand you are being helpful, please don’t open the door to other adults, even if 
you know them—again this needs to be done by a member of staff.  
With recent national incidents fresh in our minds, we need to ensure that our  
children are safe in school and we know who is in school at any given time.  Thank 
you in advance for your cooperation. 

Term Dates for 2017-2018 
Autumn Term 2017 
Wednesday 6 Sept 17 – Friday 20 Oct 17  Inset Day Wednesday 6th Sept  
Monday 30 Oct 17 – Tuesday 19 Dec 17  
   
Spring Term 2018 
Wednesday 3 Jan 18 – Friday 16 Feb 18  
Monday 26 Feb 18 – Friday 23 March 18  
   
Summer Term 2018 
Monday 9 April 18  – Friday 25 May 18  
Monday 4 June 18 – Wednesday 25 July 18 

Please note that there will be 4 further inset 
days during the year. Once these are set we 
will send details out to parents. 
Term dates up until July 2020 can be found 
on the Derby City website. 

Curriculum 
If you are unsure of the expectations for the year 
group that your child is in/will be going into, look 
on the website, in the curriculum area, where 

you will be able to find end of year  
expectations.  
You will also find our maths  
calculation policy which sets out 
the progression in which we teach 
the four rules. 

Don’t forget that Monday 19th June is an inset day and the children 
aren’t in school on this day. 

Bits & Bobs 
Please remember to name  
everything that comes into 
school, from your child’s PE 
kit to their coat and bike/
scooter. We have huge 

amounts of lost property that has been  
collected since half term, most without names, 
so we are unable to return the item to its rightful 
owner. 


